
LAST DISTRICT 12 PLAQUE SOLD

A District 12 Service Project started during Past Governor Dorothy
(Bunny) Tyler’s term as Governor has been completed with the sale of the
last plaque.

Past Governor Bunny came up with the idea for the plaque and
presented it at a District 12 Conference. Several Zontians had breast
cancer, and it was decided that proceeds from the sale of these plaques
would go to the Susan G. Komen Fund to help fight breast cancer. During
the years since, over $5,400 has been raised and sent to the Komen
Fund.

Several clubs purchased these plaques to be given to new members. In
addition, Past Governors gave them as gifts in their travels as well as to
sister Governors. Honorary Zontian Richard Starlin (Past Governor Judy
Allen’s husband) sold over 200 plaques in the Zonta Store at the Paris
Zonta International Convention. Other Districts also bought the plaques.

The design for the plaques was started and the District completed the
design. Kyle Mattison, Zonta Club of the Black Hills, assisted by having
her company make the plaques.

For those of you that have not seen the plaque, it showed that the
owner was a Member of Zonta International. You could either hang it on
the wall or place it on the attached stand. The idea was to have this
plaque in your office so that it would be known that you were a member of
Zonta International.

Let’s give Past Governor Bunny Tyler a hand in this very worthwhile
District 12 Service Project!

—Evie Ashmore, District 12 Treasurer


